

## DEAR FLAT OWNERS,

ALL PREPARATIONS FOR OUR PROJECT HAVE BEEN COMPLETED. CONTRACTS WERE MADE WITH 5
SEPARATE COMPANIES. A BLOCKS 1 COMPANY WITH B BLOCKS 1 COMPANY WITH C BLOCKS 1 COMPANY
HAS AGREEMENTS WITH 1 COMPANY FOR INFRASTRUCTURE WORKS, PARKING GARDENS, POOLS, GARDEN
WALLS, LANDSCAPE AND INSULATION WORKS WITH 1 COMPANY. THE DISASSEMBLY OF THE SCRAPED
MATERIALS AS A RESULT OF THE DETERMINATIONS OF THE EXPERT COMMITTEE OF 4 PERSONS UNTIL 30
SEPTEMBER 2022 WE ARE PLANNING TO FINISH. IN CASE OF OUR LICENSE RENOVATION, FROM OCTOBER
1, 2022 FROM 18 BLOCKS, BRICKS, GYPSUM PLASTER, INSULATION, PAINT, INSULATION, MARBLE, JOINERY
AND GLASS MANUFACTURING WILL BEGIN. AS IT HAS BEEN 10 YEARS, AN ESTIMATED 100 PERSON
INCREASE WITHIN YOU THERE IS A GROUP WITH INTENTION. THIS GROUP IS AT WORK AGAIN, WE WILL
FILE A CRIME TO THE PROSECUTOR'S OFFICE ABOUT CLEANING THIS GROUP AND ISSUING THE NECESSARY
PENALTIES. THIS ART INSPIRED GROUP'S CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS, FIKRET INAN, ALLEGED
THAT THE CHOPPERS AND STEALING THE DOORS AND WE ALSO CUT YOU FROM YOUR INVOICES FOR THE
FLAT YOU HAVE PURCHASED. WE DID NOT HAVE ANY ILLEGAL BUSINESS, AND IT WILL NOT HAPPEN
FURTHER. 11 YEARS

THERE WAS NO INSTITUTIONS, INSTITUTIONS, PROSECUTION AND COURT THAT WE HAVE NOT LOOKED INSPECTED. THANK YOU VERY MUCH WE WERE CLEARED EVERYONE. THIS GROUP WOULD HAVE OWNED THE PROJECT BY TAKING OVER THE MANAGEMENT OF THE SITE AND DEMANDED THE DIFFERENCES FROM YOU, TAKING AN UNFORGETTABLE WINNING AND FRAUD YOU. THEY DEALIZE YOUR APARTMENTS THROUGH INFORMATION POLLUTION, SLANDER, THREATS, COMPLAINTS. THEY DAMAGE OUR COMPANY'S REPUTATION.

WE DEFINITELY WILL NOT ALLOW THIS. PRICE OF THE SITE MANAGEMENT FOR 10 YEARS. IT WAS ANNOUNCED WHEN ESTABLISHING THE FLOOR EASEMENT TO BE BUILT BY.

DON'T RESPECT THIS GROUP WITH INSURANCE. THEY ARE MAKING COMPLAINTS TO THE MUNICIPALITY REGARDING THE WORK WE ARE MAKING. THIS GROUP IS TAKING EVERYTHING TO PREVENT THE PROJECT FINISH.

EVEN IF THEY SHOW ALL KIND OF EFFORT, THEY CANNOT BE AWARE. THE WORKS WE HAVE DONE ARE NOT WORK THAT REQUIRES LICENSE. IN THE NOTICE WE SENT TO ESENYURT MUNICIPALITY, WE HAVE GIVEN TIME TO RENEW THE LICENSE UNTIL SEPTEMBER 1, 2022. MADE

AS A RESULT OF THE MEETINGS WE HAVE, WE DELAYED THIS PERIOD FOR 1 MONTH. AS A RESULT, WE WILL CROWN THE FIGHT THAT WE HAVE GAVE OUT FOR 11 YEARS, BY DELIVERYING YOUR FLATS TO YOU.

FI YAPI CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD
FIKRET INAN

